
NEWSLETTER

29th November 2019

HAPPY HEALTHY HIGH ACHIEVERS

Key Dates for Term 2, Week 5

Tuesday 3rd December 2019 – 1Q and 2W Trip to Norden Farm’s Christmas Production ‘The Bear’

WWednesday 4th December 2019 – Year 6 Trip to St Mary’s, Maidenhead ‘Christmas Unwrapped’

Lowbrook PTA Christmas Turkey Scheme

Lowbrook PTA have registered for the Copas Turkeys PTA scheme.  This means that for every turkey 

order they receive they will make a donation to the PTA.

If you would like to order your turkey through Copas Turkeys please visit the following website: -

www.copasturkeys.co.uk and use the Lowbrook PTA Code of LBS19

Pupil Post Update

We have recently implemented an 

email communication service to run 

alongside our text communication 

service.  From now on, where 

possible, all letters will be sent to 

parents via email rather than pupil 

post.  We will also be asking for all 

trip consents and payments to be 

made via Scopay.

Royal British Legion ‘Poppy Appeal’ 2019

We are delighted to announce that we have raised a grand total of £389.55 for the Royal British Legion 

‘Poppy Appeal’.  Thank you to all of our children, parents and caregivers for their generous donations.

Lowbrook Christmas Lunch 2019

We will be holding our Christmas lunch on Thursday 19th December 2019 and the menu options will be 

as follows: -

Roast Turkey served with Chipolata Sausage, Sage & Onion Stuffing & Gravy

or 

Vegetarian Wellington

with

Seasoned Roast Potatoes, Carrots & Garden Peas 

The cost of this meal will be £2.20 for KS2 children (Years 3, 4, 5 and 6) and will be free of charge for 

EYFS and KS1 children (Years 1 and 2) under the UFSM scheme.

Children will be asked for their menu choices at morning registration on Wednesday 4th December 2019, 

so please can we ask that you discuss their menu choice with them ahead of this date.




